
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YOUTH COMMISSION 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 
 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Brentwood Youth Commission for Wednesday, 

January 3, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. has been canceled. A special meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday, January 10, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. and will be noticed separately. 

 

             
________________________  
Diva Santiago 
Recreation Coordinator 

 
 
 
Dated: December 28, 2023 

 
 


